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www.northparkplanning.org 
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https://www.facebook.com/NorthParkPlanning/app_100265896690345 
 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 
 
Last month, the North Park Planning Committee canceled the March meeting and postponed the 
board election due to the COVID-19 outbreak and based on the "Gathering" guidance from the 
California Department of Public Health. Since then, the State has instituted a stay-at-home order 
that is still in effect and we are continuing to practice “social distancing”. Due to these 
circumstances, we are canceling the April 21 NPPC meeting and postponing the election 
once more. 
  
It is unknown at this time if the NPPC election can be held at our next meeting, which is currently 
scheduled on May 19th. At this time there are no other urgent agenda items on our docket. As that 
date approaches, we will assess if it is appropriate to resume our normal schedule or if we must 
consider another postponement. Below are links to government agency websites with information 
on COVID-19 that we are relying on to inform our decision, that you may also use as a resource. 
 
We appreciate your understanding. We will send an update in mid-May. In the meantime, please 
keep taking good care of yourselves and each other! 
 
Thank you, 
North Park Planning Committee Board Members 
info@northparkplanning.org 
  

 
 
April 14, 2020 Update from the Governor outlining the 6 critical indicators the state will consider 
before modifying the stay-at-home order and other COVID-19 interventions 
 
San Diego County COVID-19 Updates and Resources 
 
CDC Coronavirus Disease 2019 
 


